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SUBJ:     SECOND UPDATE- Proportional Funding Split

In Fall 2019, EVC Simmons and I announced that as part of the Graduate Student Funding Reform:

Graduate students remain eligible for tuition and fee payments and other benefits according to the criteria of their
appointment(s). The cost of the tuition and fee payments and other
benefits will be charged proportionally across
the funding sources of the student’s support.

It was our intention to implement this change in the Summer of 2020. However, given ongoing technical limitations,
the
proportional split implementation will now be delayed until Spring Quarter 2021. We have assembled a
representative work group of experts (e.g. Assistant Deans, MSOs, Student Affairs Managers, etc.) from across the
University to aid us in
designing how this change will be implemented. This group will kick off before the end of Fall
Quarter with the aim of completing its work and making recommendations in Winter Quarter, at which time we will
communicate next steps.

We very much appreciate your patience and collaboration.




